
I believe qualification results should be processed in a timely manner, however delays should not provide an automatic positive 
result. Delays in DMV processing does not provide an automatic positive result for licensing of drivers or motor vehichles. The 
consequences of an  incorrect firearms qualification determination could be deadly. Fix the rule so that an applicant can follow up on 
an application if results are not produced in a reasonable time. Perhaps a week. But no automatic positive result.


